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Rider Alert: Seeking Public input on adding a stop to the Santa Fe 
Place Shuttle 

 
Public Comment Period June 10, 2025 through July 10, 2025 

 
Beginning Tuesday, June 10, 2025, the NMDOT Park and Ride is soliciting public comments on a 
proposal to add a stop on Las Soleras Drive to the Santa Fe Place Shuttle. 
  
The inclusion of a new stop on Las Soleras on Santa Fe Place Shuttle would entail time adjustments to 
all Northbound and Southbound trips. 
  
The proposed Schedule changes are as follows: 
 
• The morning Northbound Santa Fe Place shuttle stops from NM-599 to the Presbyterian Hospital & 

VA Clinic will remain as currently scheduled.  
• The first morning shuttle will depart Las Soleras Dr. at 6:48am, Cristos at 6:54am and Santa Fe 

Place at 6:57am. 
• The second morning shuttle will depart Las Soleras Dr. at 7:59am, Cristos at 8:05am and Santa Fe 

Place at 8:10am.  
• The final morning shuttle will depart Las Soleras Dr. at 9:07am, Cristos at 9:13am and Santa Fe 

Place at 9:18am.  
 
• The afternoon Southbound Santa Fe Place shuttle stops from the New Mexican Plaza stop to the 

NM-599 stop will remain as currently scheduled.  
• The first afternoon shuttle will depart Santa Fe Place at 3:58pm, Cristos at 4:02pm, Presbyterian 

Hospital at 4:06pm and Las Soleras Dr. at 4:12pm 
• The second afternoon shuttle will depart Santa Fe Place at 4:45pm, Cristos at 4:49pm, 

Presbyterian Hospital at 4:55pm and Las Soleras Dr. at 4:59pm 
• The final afternoon shuttle will depart Santa Fe Place at 5:08pm, Cristos at 5:12pm, Nexus at 

5:19pm, Presbyterian Hospital at 5:23pm and Las Soleras Dr. at 5:27pm. 
 
 

Please see the schedule below for further details.  
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